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I oppose this bill. Oregon is already on of the most generous states in terms of 

serving the low to no income population. Those programs and funds need to be 

utilized and managed more efficiently and the money wisely spent. Throwing more 

money at a problem is not always the solution. It clearly hasn’t been the most 

effective. Go back to the drawing board with the funds you already have and figure 

out how to make it work.  


